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WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
MONDAY, December 1 
12:00 - 1:00 Fabulous Divinity School Choir Practice 
 All Faith Chapel 
12:00 noon  Koosed Defense 
 PDR – room 130 
6:00 p.m.  World AIDS Day Service (info below) 
 Wightman Chapel, Scarritt Bennett Center 
 
TUESDAY, December 2 
12:00 noon  SGA 
 PDR – room 130 
 
WEDNESDAY, December 3 
10:00 - 11:00  Worship Service – All Faith Chapel 
11:30 – 1:00  UMSA lunch group Harriet Olson and Kathy Armistead  
 from the Publishing House  
 PDR – room 130  
12:00 – 1:00  Presbyterian Student Lunch with Dean Hudnut-Beumler 
 Tillett Lounge 
 
THURSDAY, December 4 
5:30pm   Memorial service for Michelle Jackson. 
 VDS Choir will sing. 
 Benton Chapel 
 
FRIDAY, December 5 
10:00 - 11:00  Coffee Hour 
 Commons Room 
12:00 – 1:00  Cal  Turner Program Student Discussion Group 
 PDR – room 130  
 
***************************  
Nashville CARES, the Interfaith Alliance and Scarritt-Bennett Center, 
Along with several community partners invite you to an Interfaith service 
commemorating World AIDS Day.  The service will be Monday, December 1st, 
at 6pm in Wightman Chapel on the Scarritt-Bennett campus.  In addition to attending 
the service, there are other ways you are Invited to participate.  If you have loved ones 
who have died from AIDS-related complications, you are welcome to email their names 
to Paula Foster at Nashville CARES (pfoster@Nashvillecares.org) who will compile the 
names which will be during a candle lighting at the service.  Know that names will be 
read with first name and last initial only. 



 
There will be a community choir singing for the service, and all are Invited to 
participate.  Rehearsal begins promptly at 5pm, one hour before the service.  Ability to 
read music is very helpful, but not necessary.  For more information please contact Jason 
Shelton 
(jshelton@scarrittbennett.org). 
 
 
*****************************  
Please join us for our monthly First Friday service on Friday, December 5, at 6:00 at 
Christ Church Cathedral.  The theme for this month is "My Heart Rejoices: An 
Observance of Advent."  In addition to the Gallery Musicians and Epiphany Dance 
Company, our special guest will be jazz vocalist, Annie Sellick, joined by saxophonist 
Sam Levine, in a premier performance of "Magnificat in D for Chick Singer and Soprano 
Sax."  The Cathedral is located at 900 Broadway in downtown Nashville.  Phone number 
255-7729.  Childcare provided.  Great reception after the service.  Hope to see you there!    
Thanks!  Alice Nichols 
 
****************************  
"Preserving the Legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr." 
By Rev. Bernice King 
Tuesday, December 2nd 
7:00pm, Langford Auditorium 
 
*******************************  
Job Postings 
 
* Student Intern and Summer Minister 
UU Church of the Lehigh Valley, 424 Center St., Bethlehem, PA 
Please contact Heather Janules at (610)317-2338 or at intern@uuclvpa.org for more 
information. Also, see the posting on the Field Education board. 
 
* Church Administrator and Church Business Manager 
Family Community Church of Fresno, CA is recruiting for these two positions. More 
information is on the bulletin board. 
 
MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 
 
IMMEDIATE FULL-TIME ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT to the Director of 
Connectional Ministries for the Tennessee Conference Council Office of the United 
Methodist Church. Expectations include thorough knowledge of and commitment to the 
United Methodist Church, demonstrated administrative, supervisory and interpersonal 
skills, computer proficiency and ability to listen and communicate effectively with a 
wide variety of groups. Send résumé and salary history, with references, by DECEMBER 
9, 2003 to Randall C. Ganues, Director of Connectional Ministries, PO Box 120607, 
Nashville, TN 37212-0607. Email: rganues@tnumc.org or fax: 615-329-0884. 
 



FULL-TIME PASTOR 
 
Glendale Baptist Church of Nashville, TN is looking for an additional full-time pastor. 
Please visit their website at http://www.glendalebaptist.org/pastoral_search for more 
information. Any questions can be directed to search@glendalebaptist.org. 
 
********************  
 
 
If you have information/announcements to be included in the E-Communicator please 
email the information to sherry.willis@vanderbilt.edu  All information must be received 
by noon on Thursday for the following week's E-Communicator. 
 
 
 


